
 
 

DATE:  January 4, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 1 to Quote Request, 39361 – Refurbish Walkways/Platforms In Upper Basin 
Indian River and Brevard County 

 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Request for Proposal: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m. Thursday, January 18, 
2024. 

2. Question: Are turbidity curtains required? 

No, turbidity curtains are not required. 

3. Question: Are they allowed to store materials on site?  

Yes, materials can be stored on site as long as they do not interfere with public access. 

 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 
 


